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  National adaptation plans 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

 

1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) welcomed the document1 on progress 

in the process to formulate and implement national adaptation plans (NAPs) and took note of 

the other relevant documents2 prepared for the session. 

2. The SBI welcomed the successful conduct of the regional NAP Expos that took place 

on 14 June 2018 in Lilongwe, Malawi,3 on 22 and 23 October 2018 in Panama City, Panama,4 

and on 6 November 2018 in Libreville, Gabon,5 and the active participation therein of 

representatives of developing countries and other relevant stakeholders. 

3. The SBI expressed its appreciation to the Governments of Gabon, Malawi and Panama 

for hosting the regional NAP Expos referred to in paragraph 2 above. 

4. The SBI recommended a draft decision on NAPs for consideration and adoption by 

the Conference of the Parties at its twenty-fourth session (for the text of the draft decision, 

see document FCCC/SBI/2018/L.26/Add.1). 

     

                                                           

 1 FCCC/SBI/2018/INF.13. 

 2 FCCC/SBI/2018/18 and FCCC/SB/2018/3.  

 3 http://napexpo.org/malawi. 

 4 http://napexpo.org/america-latina. 

 5 https://unfccc.int/node/184777. 
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